
 
 
Friends of CBA Minutes 

Date: 22nd September 2014 6pm 

Attending: Miss Callender, Mrs Hurcombe, Mrs B Smith, Ms Sarah Boaden, Ms Kerry Bragg, Ms Michelle King, Mr Clive 

Chenery, Ms Emma McCabe, and Ms Sally Humphreys. 
 

1)Introductions Introductions from the group. Brief outline of great reasons to 
support Friends of CBA. Mrs Hurcombe now taking on the 
leadership of the group from Miss Callender. 

2)Matters arising from last meeting Reflection on how we can develop the cricket tournament as it 
had to be postponed for a second time. 

3) Year 7 Disco Proposed date of Thursday 23rd Oct 2014 Halloween theme. No 
sweets etc. can be sold this year due to healthy eating. We will 
investigate selling other food. Cost to be £1.50. Students would 
be able to book a late bus on a first come basis. The event will 
be by ticket. All parents who are able to help at the event (4pm-
5.30pm) to please contact Mrs Hurcombe re the evening. 

4) Healthy Eating  Discussed possibility of healthy eating award. Initial focus to be 
on compiling information from Friends of CBA to go onto the 
website advising other parents about ideas for healthy packed 
lunch choices. Bernie suggested we should also run a 
competition with a prize for a healthy eating best sandwich 
choice. The recipe could go on the website. The prize would 
come from the exiting CBA Friends fund. All agreed this was a 
very good idea. 

5) Prize Giving Group agreed to use of £100 towards mini iPods prizes for prize 
giving event. 4 students have been selected. Clive also agreed to 
give out a prize at the event. 

6) Future fund raising It was agreed that this year the group would like to fundraise for 
larger items with a clear educational or extra-curricular link. Mrs 
Hurcombe will be asking middle and senior leaders to suggest 
ideas which the group will then be able to decide on. 

 

Date of next meeting:  Monday 24th November 2014 

 


